
 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 May 8, 2019 

To the Falun Dafa Association of Canada 

 

Thank you for the invitation to the annual Falun Dafa Celebration on Parliament Hill. I am 

delighted to see that members of Falun Dafa will be coming together to continue celebrating 

the principles of self-improvement and spiritual uplift. 

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend this year’s celebration, but I wish everyone involved a 

joyous day of festivities and celebrations centered around Falun Dafa and its teachings, on May 

8, 2019. 

I commend Falun Dafa and its members for their dedication to the promotion of truthfulness, 

compassion, and forbearance. As a multicultural country, Canada also shares these values. 

Once again, I wish all members involved a wonderful day of celebration and hope for a 

successful month of celebrating Falun Dafa. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hon. Deepak Obhrai, P.C., M.P. 

 


